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Ms. Deborah Poarch 
16024 162nd Pl NE 
Woodinville, WA 98072 
 
District 3 
 
We must protect farmland for future generations.  We must develop food production 
zones for the health of our region.  Diluting the current zoning codes for the RA 
properties along the Sammamish Valley APD will damage the farmland.  If anything the 
codes should be more restrictive.  Clare Thomas at the Root Connection can't use some 
of her property due to the development that has already taken place on these RA 
properties due to runoff.  I do not understand how the county can't afford to hire code 
enforcement people but could afford $250k to study a problem only perceived by wine 
merchants bent on making bigger profits at the expense of the farmlands.  The 
Hollywood Hill Association will fight these proposed changes.  We are a large and well 
educated neighborhood of professionals who have waged these zoning and 
incorporation battles before with great success.  We will be seeing you.    Thank you,    
Deborah Poarch 
 
 


